
Susan Brune Shortlisted for Chambers Award
May 23, 2019

Susan Brune has been shortlisted at the Chambers USA 2019 Awards – New York as "NY White Collar 
Crime & Government Investigations Lawyer of the Year."  The Awards will be announced in New York on 
June 19, 2019, at a Chambers USA Editors' Reception. 
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